
From: Ellen Angel
To: Sean Obrien
Cc: Penny Thompson
Subject: RE: New Caribou Police Facility - DDC Substitution Request
Date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 12:11:49 PM

Not sure if it is a substitution or you are stating that it meets the criteria for “equal to” – This is an
open, federally-funded project so no particular product is “required” to be used.  Products are all
either “basis of the design” or a “recommended” manufacturer.
In the meantime, I have sent to the engineer for review.
Ellen
Ellen Angel NCARB, LEED AP
Principal, Architect

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.0237

W. www.artifexae.com

175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

 
"One should never impose one's views on a problem; one should rather study it, and in time a solution
will reveal itself." ~ Albert Einstein
 
 
 
From: Sean Obrien <SObrien@basixai.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 12:00 PM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>
Subject: Re: New Caribou Police Facility - DDC Substitution Request

 
Good Morning,
 
My name is Sean O'Brien with BASiX Automation Integrators. I was hoping to follow up on a
substitution request we emailed over to your company yesterday for the above mentioned
project. If you could provide any status updates that you might have on this request and where
it is at in the approval process, I would greatly appreciate it. Thank you and have a great day!
 
Sean O'Brien
Basix Automation Integrators 
Ph 603.610.6996 | Fx 603.610.6909 
www.basixai.com|SObrien@basixai.com
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On Wed, May 7, 2025 at 12:21 PM Sean Obrien <SObrien@basixai.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon,
 
We came across the above listed project and are very interested in participating in the bid
process for the DDC control system portion of the project. Attached you will find our
substitution request form, along with an information packet about our company. We would
greatly appreciate your taking the time to consider our company for inclusion in your project.
Thank you and have a lovely day!
 
Sean O'Brien
Basix Automation Integrators 
Ph 603.610.6996 | Fx 603.610.6909 
www.basixai.com|SObrien@basixai.com

 

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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